IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE

USE DROP BOX IN CITY HALL DRIVEWAY FOR

e ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATIONS
e RETURNING COMPLETED ABSENTEE BALLOTS

STARTING ON SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 THE SECRETARY OF THE STATE’S OFFICE BEGAN
MAILING AN APPLICATION FOR AN ABSENTEE BALLOT TO EVERY ELIGIBLE VOTER
REGISTERED THROUGH 8/23/2020 FOR THE NOVEMBER 3%° ELECTION. IF YOU ARE
A NEW VOTER AS OF 8/26/2020, PLEASE CONTACT THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE,
203-736-5980, TO REQUEST AN ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATION OR FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE NOVEMBER 3, 2020 ELECTION. iF
YOU FILED AN APPLICATION FOR THE AUGUST 11, 2020 PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE
PRIMARY IT WAS SOLELY FOR THAT ELECTION AND YOU MUST SUBMIT ANOTHER
APPLICATION. IF YOU WILL BE VOTING IN PERSON AT THE POLLS, PLEASE
DISREGARD THE APPLICATION TO VOTE BY ABSENTEE BALLOT.

Voting by absentee application in Connecticut is a two-step process.

Voters must complete, sign and date the application and place it in the ELECTION
DROP BOX located in the City Hall driveway, 253 Main Street, Ansonia, or mail it to
the Ansonia Town Clerk, 253 Main Street, Ansonia, CT 06401.

Please do not delay in returning your completed application to the Town Clerk for
processing.

Please submit only one application in your name.
Absentee ballots will begin being mailed on Friday, October 2, 2020 - NOT BEFORE
The secure Ballot Box at City Hall is provided for the return of your completed ballot

or you may use the provided, postage-paid mailing envelope to mail it to:
Ansonia Town Clerk, 253 Main Street, Ansonia, CT 06401.



